
 
 

August 10, 2016 
 
 
 
Mr. Alvin Windy Boy, Sr.  
Cultural Resource Preservation Office  
Chippewa Cree Tribe 
P.O. Box 230 
Box Elder, MT  59521 
 
SUBJECT: WEBINAR REGARDING THE JANE DOUGH UNIT AT THE NICHOLS RANCH 

IN SITU URANIUM RECOVERY PROJECT SECTION 106 CONSULTATION 
UNDER THE NATIONAL HISTORIC PRESERVATION ACT  

 
Dear Mr. Windy Boy: 
 
Thank you for your participation in the May 25, 2016 webinar that the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory 
Commission (NRC) held on the proposed Jane Dough Unit at the Nichols Ranch In Situ 
Uranium Recovery Project in Campbell and Johnson Counties, Wyoming.  
 
Enclosure 1 is the Meeting Summary of comments that NRC received during the webinar, and 
Enclosure 2 is the Presentation Slides.  Both enclosures are non-public because they contain 
sensitive internal information. 
 
We look forward to continued consultation with the Chippewa Cree Tribe.  Please contact  
Mrs. Ashley Waldron of my staff if you have any questions or comments on the proposed project 
or the enclosures to this letter.  Ms. Waldron can be reached at 301-415-7317 or via email at:  
Ashley.Waldron@nrc.gov.    
 

Sincerely, 
 
      /RA/ 
 
 

Lydia W. Chang, Chief 
Environmental Review Branch 
Division of Fuel Cycle Safety, Safeguards 
  and Environmental Review 
Office of Nuclear Material Safety 
  and Safeguards 

 
Docket No.:  04009067 
License No.:  SUA-1597 
 
cc:  Melony Henry 
 
Enclosures: 
1.  Meeting Summary (Non-Public)  
2.  Presentation Slides (Non-Public) 
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